
www.sherwoodparktitans.ca

Hello Titans! 

TITANS LACROSSE
NEWSLETTER

MAY
2025

NEW TITANS MERCH
sherwoodparktitans.entripyshops.com

Welcome to the Titans Pro Shop where our players, parents,
and supporters can buy custom gear to show their Titans

pride! 
Pick your favourite gear, and customize it with team logos,

names, and numbers.  
*** Game Shorts are still purchased from Sin Bin ***

The 2025 lacrosse season is well under way! The
first half of the season has seen our Titans

develop their skills at camps and clinics,
compete in tournaments across Alberta and in
B.C., and begin to gear up for playoffs through

league play. Our Titans teams will now begin to
prepare for the annual Titans Classic

Tournament next weekend from May 30  -
June 1 , where 62 teams and over 1000 athlete

will be competing. Come on out and support
your Titans teams as they look to take home

some hardware!
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Sherwood Park Titans Classic 50/50

Sherwood Park Titans Classic
May 30 - June 1 

 Game schedules are now posted on Crossbar:
https://www.register.sherwoodparktitans.ca/

A reminder to sign up for volunteer shifts during the tournament
through Crossbar. 

We are looking for vendors and sponsors for the tournament.
Spread the word! Contact tournament@sherwoodparktitans.ca

for more information.

MAY
2025Important Updates

Treasurer Opening
The Titans are on the lookout for a Treasurer!

Have experience in QuickBooks, budgeting, and

financial management? We want to hear from

you! Send a resume to:

president@sherwoodparktitans.ca
The successful candidate will be supported as
they transition into the role by the outgoing

Titans treasurer. 

The Titans will be running a 50/50 as
part of the Titans Classic

Tournament. Sales are now live!
Spread the word to friends and

family of age, and scan the QR code
to the right for your chance to win!
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May Madness
The Mother’s Day weekend saw a slew of

Titans teams in action across western
Canada, with Titans teams travelling to

Beaumont, Bonnyville, Sylvan Lake, and
Nanaimo. The weekend saw Titans U11-3,

U15-1, and U17A walk away with gold
medals, while Titans U15-3 came away

with bronze. Congratulations to all teams!

GELC Icebreaker

MAY
2025Tournament Recaps

Our female teams and a Titans co-ed
U9 team kicked off their seasons in

early May with the GELC Icebreaker
tournament. The tournament saw

fierce competition across all divisions,
and was highlighted by Titans

U15W-1 taking home a gold medal! 

U17A Home Schedule

Our Titans U17A team has a
stretch of home games coming
up as they approach the Wild

Rose Lacrosse League
playoffs. Come on out to

support our U17A team and
watch the highest level of
minor lacrosse in Alberta!

June 3 , 8:30pm vs. Posse at
Randy Rosen Arena

rd

June 10 , 8:30pm vs.
Cyclones at Randy Rosen

Arena 

th

June 13 ,  7:00pm vs. SWAT @
Ardrossan East 

th
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MAY
2025Team Alberta and Prairie Cup Titans

Several of our Titans have been selected
to Team Alberta rosters, with our U15s
travelling to Halifax to compete from

August 11  -15 , while our U17s will be
competing in the Canada Summer

Games in St. John’s from August 8  -
24 . Congratulations to: 

th th
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Brooklyn Bentley
Ryder Harrison
Carter Mitchell

Ada Broks
Hayden O’Hara
Sammy Balfour
Aspen Goddard
Aviya Appleyard

Alexandra Pace
Levi Riley

Owen Briton
Quinn Manning
Nash Gallacher

Nate Eggins
Max Nykipilo

Isabelle Perkins

Good luck to all of our athletes, play
hard, and represent the Titans with

pride!

Other Important Dates

U7/U9 GELC Wrap-up Jamboree - June 13-15, 2025

GELC Playoffs U11-U17 June 16-26, 2025

Provincials U13-U17 July 11-13, 2025 (Calgary, AB)
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Did you know?

WE NEED REFEREES!
If there is no referee, there is no game. It is a very true statement! Lacrosse in
Alberta is in trouble. There is an enormous lack of referees available for the

games and tournaments that require them. Tournaments have been cancelled
or put on hold due to this problem. Refereeing Lacrosse has so many benefits. If
you are a player, it helps you master the game, provides extra cardio which will
benefit your game and it provides a boost in self confidence as there is nothing

like going on to the floor and doing a job well done! It also is a well-paying
part-time job. If you are an adult/parent it is an opportunity to give back, being
involved in the sport without a heavy time commitment. The Alberta Lacrosse

Referees Association (ALRA) has made it extremely easy to be trained as a
referee! You attend a Zoom session from the comfort of your home. In this you
will learn the rules and game management, and then write a quiz. After this you

attend an on-floor session where there is an abundance of help for teaching you
the actual mechanics of refereeing a game. All of it is a very pressure and stress-
free experience. Please, if you are thinking about it, give it a try for without you,

as a referee, there is no game!

-A statement from our Referee & Women’s Director Len Freeman
Contact Len with any questions at
 female@sherwoodparktitans.ca

If you are interested in officiating, please consider checking out the ALRA

https://www.sherwoodparktitans.ca/
https://albertalacrosserefs.ca/
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The Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council has teamed up with
Respect in Sport to support a positive "safe sport" culture and

improve the sport experience for everyone involved. 

Respect in Sport (RIS) Certification is a mandatory
requirement of the Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council and
its Member Clubs in order to register your child in lacrosse. 

For more information check out our website!
https://www.sherwoodparktitans.ca/content/respect-in-sport---

parent

www.sherwoodparktitans.ca

      Stay up to date on all thing Titans 

We want to take a moment to remind you about the order of communication within
our association.

1. Player/Parent ⇒ Head Coach/Team Manager (If you do not yet have that contact
information, please direct communication to your age level Division Director)

2. Head Coach/Team Manager ⇒ Division Director
3. Division Director ⇒ Titans Executive/Board Member
4. Titans President ⇒ GELC (Greater Edmonton Lacrosse Council)
5. GELC ⇒ ALA (Alberta Lacrosse)
6. ALA ⇒ LC (Lacrosse Canada)

Body

Communication

Stemming from the feedback we have received, the Titans have formed an
Evaluation Policy Committee. Made up of members with a diverse range of
lacrosse experiences, backgrounds, and perspectives from our lacrosse
community, the Titans Evaluation Policy Committee has come together with the
goal of developing a fair, transparent, and detailed Evaluation Policy to allow for
enhanced consistency and clarity in our evaluation, coach selection, and team
formation process. The Evaluation Policy will be developed by the Committee for
implementation during the 2026 evaluation, team formation, and coach selection
processes. The Titans greatly appreciate the time and effort our lacrosse
community put into our Evaluation Survey, and recognizes the crucial role our
membership plays in policy development.

Thank you for your valuable feedback!
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